
Classified Connection Meeting 
April 5, 2006 UC 219 

 
Kim Adams spoke to the group about the changes taking place during the UC 
renovation.  

 There will be building closing events held on 5/5/ from 11-4 
 There will be a public sale in the Warhawk on 5/6 from 8-1 
 There is a chair campaign where individuals can donate the money to 
purchase a chair for the new auditorium. 

 
Terrie Parenteau presented survey findings and comments.  Discussion was held 
on what the CC Group wanted done with these results.  Terrie will be organizing 
the data into a presentable format and bring back before the group for a final 
decision. 
 
 


